
From: Allison MacEwen
To: Jaclynne Hamel; Cheryl Mosher
Subject: FW: Attention Allison MacEwen
Date: Monday, July 10, 2023 11:02:12 AM

 
 

From: Allison MacEwen 
Sent: Tuesday, July 4, 2023 9:09 AM
Subject: FW: Attention Allison MacEwen
 
 
 

From: Mark Sexton [mailto:marcsexton19@hotmail.com] 
Sent: Monday, July 3, 2023 7:32 PM
To: Allison MacEwen <AMacEwen@irac.pe.ca>; Allison MacEwen <AMacEwen@irac.pe.ca>
Subject: Attention Allison MacEwen
 
Dear Mr MacEwen,
 
I am hereby formally opposing the DP Murphy  Inc. application to build a petroleum outlet in
Borden Carleton. 
 
I was born and raised in Borden Carleton and am well aware of how much Cerettis Grocery
and Hardware, and Howatts Tourist Mart have helped the residents of Borden-Carleton. They
provide excellent goods and services to the residents and many tourists passing by. I see no
reason why another service station in a community of this size would be required. The Esso in
town  while not locally owned has also been servicing its customers well for the past 25 years.
None of these businesses can afford to have a 4th petroleum and convenience store vendor in a
community of this size. 
 

It seems like Mr Murphy thinks that this application is just a formality considering
he has already prepared the land for this unapproved establishment.
 
I hope that IRAC does what is right for the community of Borden Carleton and rejects this
application. 
 
 
 
Kind Regards,
 
Mark Sexton
143 Baker Shore Road 
North Bedeque, PEI, Canada
C1N 4J9.
 
 

mailto:AMacEwen@irac.pe.ca
mailto:jhamel@irac.pe.ca
mailto:cmosher@irac.pe.ca


 
Sent from my Bell Samsung device over Canada’s largest network.


